
Lorem ipsum dolor sit amet,
consectetur adipiscing elit,
sed do eiusmod tempor
incididunt ut labore et
dolore magna aliqua. 

Lorem ipsum dolor sit amet,
consectetur adipiscing elit,
sed do eiusmod tempor
incididunt ut labore et
dolore magna aliqua. 

CAHAYA DEWI

Dear Candidate

Thank you for your interest in the position of Teacher of History (0.8fte) at Sir John Nelthorpe School. We are
excited to offer this opportunity for a talented individual to join our dedicated and supportive Humanities Faculty
from September 2025.

At Sir John Nelthorpe School, we are committed to providing a high-quality education in an environment where
pupils are encouraged to think critically, develop their curiosity, and achieve their full potential. As a Teacher of
History, you will have the opportunity to inspire pupils at Key Stage 3 and Key Stage 4, with the possibility of
teaching at Key Stage 5 if desired. History is a cornerstone of our curriculum, and we are looking for someone who
is passionate about the subject and can engage pupils in a way that fosters a lifelong love of learning.

Our Humanities Faculty is made up of a vibrant team of History, Geography, and Religious Education specialists, and
we are proud to offer a broad range of subjects at Key Stage 5, including History, Politics, Geography, Psychology,
and Criminology. Collaboration is at the heart of our approach, and you will have the chance to work closely with
colleagues across these disciplines to share ideas, resources, and best practices.

We are looking for a highly motivated and dedicated teacher who is passionate about their subject and committed to
helping pupils succeed. You will be joining a school that values professionalism, creativity, and the development of
both our pupils and our staff. If you are someone who is excited by the prospect of teaching dynamic, engaged young
learners and contributing to a thriving learning community, we would be delighted to receive your application.

The position is permanent, part-time (0.8 FTE), and we hope to appoint someone who will start in September 2025.

Thank you once again for your interest in this position. I look forward to receiving your application and the
possibility of welcoming you to the Sir John Nelthorpe School community.

Yours sincerely

Mr R Biglands
Headteacher
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